"I set my whole being to endeavor to bring consolation to the cancerous poor."

Servant of God, Rose Hawthorne Mother Mary Alphonsa, O.P. 1851 - 1926



Monday, January 05, 2009

Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for your donation of the fruit and the beautiful fruit baskets which the Lions Club donated to Rosary Hill Home for Christmas . It is a very thoughtful and kind way to celebrate the birth of Jesus who remains for us the source of all blessings. It was so good to see all of you, once again; the sisters really enjoyed the visit!

This helps us in our endeavors to serve the sick in our care and, also, gives us the privilege of bringing His love and peace into their lives at a time when they most need it, so we are most grateful to you.

With good wishes for a holy and happy New Year, you can be assured of the sisters' prayers for you and your loved ones, living and deceased.

In Christ's Love,

Br. Maureen, O.P.